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The meeting was called to order by Jim Trimbell, President, at 7:00 P.M.  
 

Officers present:  Jim Trimbell, Phil Korth, Frank Hite 
 

Guests:  None 

 

New Members:  Hector Navarro, who did not attend the meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Frank Hite presented the report for September 2018.  The opening balance 
was $8,274.  Income was $80 from new member dues.  Expenses totaled $94 for edger repair, 
table mats, and fly traps.  The month-end operating balance was $8,260.  
 
Old business  
 

• Flying fields –  
 

• Twin Buttes:  

• Field conditions are good. 
 

• FICO:  

• The gas pipeline work is done. 

• The field was mowed by FICO last week. 

• The entry road was graded last week. 

• Frank Hite was thanked for cutting the weeds next to the parking lot. 

• A letter was written to Rich Walden, Farm Manager, thanking him for supporting our 
club. 

• Gary Johnson reported that repair of the old weed eater is not worth the cost. 
 

• Safety Issues:  None 
 

• Membership Report:  Currently 68 members.   
 

• Local R/C Events:  Tucson Aerobatic Shootout is scheduled for October 17-21 at the 
TIMPE field. 

 

New Business: 

 

• Old shed at FICO:  A discussion about replacing the old shed at FICO. 

 

Show and Tell:   
 

• Gary Johnson – Brought his AT-6 which is nearly finished. 


